
 

 

 

17 October 2019 

 

 

RE:  CHESS TOURNAMENT AT ST COLUMBAN’S COLLEGE, CABOOLTURE – WEDNESDAY 23 OCTOBER 2019 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

Your child has expressed an interest in representing the school at chess. Should your child be 

selected, the school will need your permission for them to compete in the tournament. While the 

selection process for the team is still being undertaken, the school would appreciate your consent 

to assist with the finalisation of the team. The team will consist of the top 8 students only (2 teams of 

4). 

 

The tournament will be held on Wednesday 23 October 2019 at St Columban’s College,Caboolture 

from 8:30am to 2:15pm.  We anticipate to be back at St Paul’s by 3:00pm, traffic permitting. 

Transport will be via private motor vehicle with Pastor Mike Neldner and school motor vehicle with 

Ian Bloxham (Business Manager). 

 

The tournament is run by Gardiner Chess. This is a competition that is open to both primary and 

secondary students (separate divisions) and will certainly be a fun filled day. 

 

Parent Consent:  Please complete the online Parent Consent/Medical Form by Monday 21 October 

2019.  

 

Please note:  Students who do not have parent consent completed by the due date will not be 

allowed to attend and will remain at school under teacher supervision. 

 

Permission to attend this excursion is only available electronically via Parent Lounge.  Parent Lounge 

can be accessed on the school website and the school app.  You will require your login details to 

access Parent Lounge.  Please enquire at the School Office if you don’t know these details. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Pastor Mike Nelder & Ian Bloxham 

Chess Coordinators 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
  

  
  

55 Smiths Road, Caboolture  QLD  4510 

P (07) 5495 5899  F (07) 5498 9950 

postmaster@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au 

ABN 30 085 586 784 

  

  

A school of the Lutheran Church of Australia Queensland District ARBN 051 602 996 

  

mailto:postmaster@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au

